
 
 

Statement of Non-Lead Initial Service Line Inventory 
 
November 2024  
 
The City of Warrenton has completed our initial lead service line inventory required by the 
State of Oregon for compliance with the US EPA's Lead and Copper Rule Revisions.  
 
The City of Warrenton is pleased to announce no lead service lines were detected in the 
initial assessment of the Warrenton Water Distribution System. 
 
All applicable sources of information were utilized, including:  
 

• County parcel year-built data which indicates non-lead service lines on properties built 
after Jan. 1, 1986.  

• Water system records, including distribution maps, historical records on each service 
connection and meter installation records.  

• Inspections during normal operations and repairs.  

• Inspection specific to the inventory of the lead and copper survey.  

 
In addition to the above methods, the City of Warrenton Public Works Department conducted 
physical inspections on more than 510 service lines and found no lead service lines present. 
Additionally, no service lines requiring replacement were identified. Most of these service lines 
are made of copper; some using PVC, PEX and Polyethylene.  
 
The City of Warrenton Public Works Department will continue updating this working 
document as required.  
 
For any questions, please contact: 
 
Cayben Marshall, Water Quality Technician 
City of Warrenton Public Works 
503-861-0912  
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